
 
The Honorable Condoleezza Rice 
Secretary of State 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street Northwest 
Washington, DC  20520 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary Rice: 
 
We the undersigned support Amnesty International's call on the United States and other 
world governments to work towards an immediate, full and effective ceasefire to protect 
civilians on both sides of the conflict in Israel and Lebanon. Amnesty International also 
demands that all governments stop the supply of arms to all parties to the conflict.  In 
these circumstances a ceasefire, and a suspension of arms transfers, represent the most 
effective means of creating the conditions in which protection of the civilian population 
can be guaranteed. 
 
 
 
Printed Name    Signature    City, State 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


